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COUNCIL 29 September 2020 
 7.30  - 8.15 pm 
 
Present:  Councillors Baigent, Barnett, Bick, Bird, Chadwick, Collis, Dalzell, 
Davies, Davey, Dryden, Gehring, Green, Hadley, Herbert, Hipkin, Johnson, 
Martinelli, Massey, Matthews, McGerty, McPherson, McQueen, Moore, 
O'Reilly, Page-Croft, Payne, Porrer, Price, Robertson, Sheil, Smart, Smith, 
Summerbell, Thittala, Thornburrow, Todd-Jones and Tunnacliffe 
 

FOR THE INFORMATION OF THE COUNCIL 

 

20/80/CNL Apologies for absence and declarations of interest 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Ashton and Sargeant.  
There were no declarations of interest. 

20/81/CNL To consider the following notice of motion, notice of which 
has been given by: 
 
Proposed by Councillor Herbert and seconded by Councillor Bick: 
 
The Council puts on record its very warm appreciation of Antoinette Jackson’s 
leadership as Chief Executive for the past eleven years, noting particularly the 
respect and affection received from Councillors of all political persuasions and 
from the Council’s wide reach of partner organisations and individuals. 
 
A number of other Members spoke in support of the Motion. 
 
The Chief Executive replied thanking Members of the Council for their kind 
words and expressing her gratitude for, and pride of, her time at the City 
Council. 
 
RESOLVED (unanimously) 
 
To support the Motion 
 

The meeting ended at 8.15 pm 
 

 
CHAIR 
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